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From: Julie Hall <juliehall10@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 9:01 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: Support of NAPLES appeal

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara:

Please consider mine another voice in support of the appeal on the development of Naples by Gaviota Coast
Conservancy, Environmental Defense Center, and Surfrider Foundation.

| agree with these organizations for their reasons. Also, | support the conservation of our environment, which is a
global biodiversity hotspot and key region of the California Floristic Province, for present and future generations.
And | believe this area was originally part of Chumash territory and should be protected out of respect for Chumash
people and heritage.

Thank you for your consideration. Wish you a good day.

Kind regards,
Julie Hall



Ramirez, Angelica
——

From: Sharon Broberg <slbroberg@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 9:26 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: ltem #4 Gaviota Coast

Caution: This email originated from a source oulside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments uniess you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

« We support Gaviota Coast Conservancy, Environmental Defense Center, and Surfrider Foundation’s
appeal.

« The Board should vote again to find that the Santa Barbara Ranch Developer has not complied with the
Inland Development Agreement, and continue the hearing to the same time as the developer's appeal
hearing.

Sincerely,
Sharon Broberg and John Broberg
Santa Barbara CA



